
Be sure to “Like” our facebook page: 
“Lynn Fripps Elementary Parent Info”  

as well as sign up for updates on 

www.lynnfrippspac.com  
(everyone who signs up on our website by  

Oct. 31 will be entered to win a free hot lunch.) 

OCTOBER 2014 NEWSLETTER

		  Congratulations to all students, staff and parents for starting off this school year so  

	     successfully.  It is great to see all of our students having fun and learning. Fall is a busy 

fundraising time for our school. The students and teachers are grateful for your support.  Not only 

does the fundraising support major purchases for our school, it also helps send our students on field 

trips and purchase specific classroom items.  Please consider supporting our upcoming fundraisers 

such as our Classroom Enrichment Drive, Halloween Family Dance and  

Hot Lunch program.  As always, we welcome any ideas or suggestions you  

might have for our school – we’d love to hear from you at a PAC General meeting  

or just stop one of us and say “hi” when you see us around the school!

Alicia Rempel, PAC President 

All food (Pizza, snacks, drinks etc) can be  
pre-ordered through your family Munch-A-Lunch  
account. Some food will be available for cash  
purchase only while supplies last. To avoid  
disappointment, please pre-order by Oct. 20th.

Tuesday Oct. 28th, 5:30-8pm
A spooktacular event for the whole family!  

Come dressed in your costumes and be prepared to dance the night away.  

Halloween Family Dance

Mark These Dates!
Hot Lunches: 
	 Oct 31st - Booster Juice 
	 (order deadline: Oct 23) 
	 Nov 28th - Subway 
	 Dec 19th - Ming & Sing

General PAC Meetings: 
(childminding provided):  
	 Oct. 23, 7pm 
	 Nov. 20, 8:40am 
	 Dec. 18, 7pm



PAC Envelopes
Save your Ziplock  
baggies for sandwiches!  
Introducing the PAC’s newest 
fundraiser: Envelopes from Home.  
Purchase a supply to keep for returning  
field trip forms, Scholastic orders, teachers requests  
and more! Order through your child's Munch-A-Lunch 
account today OR drop a cheque off at the office!

$4.00 Pack of 10

Nut Alert!
Lynn Fripps Elemen-
tary is a nut free/
peanut free school. 
We have many children with 
serious tree nut and peanut 
allergies so please DO NOT 
send any tree nut or peanut 
containing products to school 
in your children’s lunches. Let’s 
all work together to keep our 
kids safe. We appreciate your 
understanding and support.

PAC Board Members

COMMITTEES:
FRUIT & VEGGIE PROGRAM:  
  Miranda Archer

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM:  
  Claire Bouchard, Lori Meier, Alicia Rempel

POPCORN PROGRAM: Alison Linden

WEBSITE: Zoe Flower, Helen Antenbring

SCHOOL PLANNING COUNCIL: ________ * 
			                     ________ *

NEWSLETTER: Letitia Niesner

EXECUTIVES	

	 PRESIDENT:	 Alicia Rempel 

	 VICE PRESIDENT:	 __________ *

	 SECRETARY:	 Crystal McCamley

	 TREASURER:	 Karma Deu

	 DISTRICT PAC:	 __________ *

	SCHOOL PLANNING COUNCIL  
	 EXECUTIVE REP:	 Claudia Fabian

MEMBER AT LARGE:	__________ * 
		  __________ *

School Safety
Before and after school 
is a very busy time at the 
front of the school, in the parking 
lot, and along 83rd Avenue as kids 
arrive for the day and leave at the 
end of the day. Please drive care-
fully and proceed with caution in 
our school parking lot as well as in 
our pick up/drop off lanes in front 
of the school. As parents, keep-
ing our kids safe is a top priority. 
PLEASE SLOW DOWN! 

*Who will fill in the blanks? 
Nomination forms and more information  

on these roles can be found at  
www.lynnfrippspac.com. Elections will take 

place at the Oct. 23rd PAC meeting. 

VICE PRESIDENT 
The VP assists the president as required.

DISTRICT PAC 
The DPAC acts as a liaison between Lynn 
Fripps PAC and the Langley School District 
PAC which is made up of a PAC representa-
tive from each school in the district.

MEMBER AT LARGE 
PAC members attend general and execu-
tive PAC meetings and serve in capacities as 
required by the PAC.

SCHOOL PLANNING COUNCIL  
SPCs meet with the principal and a teacher 
3-5 times/year to guide decisions for overall 
school improvement, student achievement, 
school organization, class composition and 
resource spending. 

Our ordering system is going GREEN this year! Instead 
of filling out a paper order form, parents will place or-
ders ONLINE (for hot lunch AND other fundraisers) using 
Munch-A-Lunch! You can pay for your orders by credit 
card, Paypal or cheque! Register through the PAC website.

Second  Reminder

Label the stuff your kids love to 
lose: lunch kits, clothing sports 
gear, school supplies and more! 
Monies raised through this fun-
draiser will directly benefit your 
kids this year.      
https://www.mabelsfundraising.
com/c/12848

Don’t forget our 
Mabels Labels  

Fundraiser runs 
until Oct. 15th.

Popcorn Days are back!
starting Thursday, October 23. 
We’re all ready to get popping for the 2014-
2015 school year! Popcorn Day is one of 
the most anticipated days of the month, and 
the kids absolutely love it!! Each bag is $1. 
Make a one-time pre-payment of $9 through Munch-A-
Lunch and your child will automatically receive one bag 
of popcorn each month for the entire school year.


